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Greetings. 

 

I am writing to request that you approve Oregon Corporation Division’s budget 

request. I recently was required to renew my business registration in Oregon for bank 

purposes and was delayed by a week owing to corporation division computer servers 

being unavailable. It is time for Oregon to modernize technologies and operate on par 

with today's businesses in order to serve the needs of the people of the State of 

Oregon in a timely manner.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Holly Larsen 

  


